
Year 2 SATs Presentation

Come along and find out some more 
information about the Key Stage 1 SATs tests 

the children will be taking at the end of Year 2.
We can share what these are for, what they 

cover and can share some examples

This presentation will be on 
Thursday 30th March at 9.00am and at 2.40pm
Please complete and return the following slip if 

you are able to come.
Thank you!

Miss Springall and Mrs Turner

I can attend the SATs presentation on Thur 30th March –

Please circle the time you can attend   9.00am     2.40pm

Child’s name:___________________

Child’s class:_____________________


